STATE OF WASHINGTON
DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

1250 W Alder St » Union Gap, WA 98903-0009 = (509) 575-2490

February 26, 2019

Norm Thomas

Farwest Operating, LLC
PO Box 1247

Moxee, WA 98936

RE: Cancellation of State Permit No. ST0009193 for Farwest Operating, LLC (Farwest
Fabricators), Effective December 31, 2018

Dear Norm Thomas:

Based upon information received February 25, 2019, it is the Department of Ecology’s
understanding that the referenced facility has eliminated the wastewater discharge from the
powder coating line to the City of Moxee collection system as of November 1, 2018, and that
there is no process wastewater discharge of any kind.

Therefore, State Waste Discharge Permit No. ST0009193 for Farwest Operating, LLC (Farwest
Fabricators) is hereby canceled effective December 31, 2018. This letter constitutes final
administrative disposition of the referenced permit.

In the event a change in the reported circumstances causes this activity to have any discharge to
surface waters and/or non-surface waters you will need coverage under either a State, National
Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES), or General Permit. Accordingly, you should
contact the Water Quality Program at this office prior to making any changes in the destination,
character, or quantity of the discharge.

If you have any questions in this matter, please contact Jim Leier at 509/454-4247.

Sincerely,
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David B. Bowen
Section Manager
Water Quality Program

By Certified Mail 7018 0360 0000 1740 8773

& Debbie Dougherty, Farwest Operating
Charles Gilman, Ecology-Olympia
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